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Notice of Final Agency Action  
 
TO:  All Interested Persons 

FROM: Terrence W. Macy, Commissioner   

 

DATE:  April 9, 2014 

 

RE: Regulations Concerning Early Intervention Services for Infants and Toddlers and Their Families 

(aka “Birth to Three”) Sections 17a-248-1 to 17a-248-14, inclusive of the Regulations of 

Connecticut State Agencies 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Commissioner of Developmental Services hereby provides Notice of Final Agency Action on regulations 

concerning Early Intervention Services for Infants and Toddlers and Their Families (aka “Birth to 

Three”). 
 

Notice of Intent to Amend the Early Intervention Services for Infants and Toddlers and Their Families Regulations 

was published on the Secretary of the State’s website on February 7, 2014.  Two public hearings to receive 

testimony concerning the proposed amendments to the regulations were convened on March 10, 2014 at 9:00 

a.m. and 5:00 p.m. in Conference Room A, Department of Developmental Services, 460 Capitol Avenue, 

Hartford, CT.  In addition, written comments were received and considered by the department through April 8, 

2014.  The Department of Developmental Services (DDS) received no public comments on the amendments to 

these regulations and plans no changes to the proposed, amended regulations for Birth to Three services.   

 

PUBLIC HEARING TESTIMONY AND COMMENT SUMMARY 

 

The Department of Developmental Services received no comments from the public on the amended Early 

Intervention Services for Infants and Toddlers and Their Families regulations.  No one from the public attended 

either of the two public hearings held on March 10, 2014. 


